
	
  
     January 17, 2012 
HL Display AB (publ) 
Box 1118 
Cylindervägen 18 
SE-131 26 Nacka Strand 
Sweden 
 
 
United Nations Global Compact 
Two United Nations Plaza 
New York, NY 10017 
 
 
 
 
LETTER OF GRACE 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Please accept this letter as our organizations plead for a grace period for our COP in 
reference to our participation in the Global Compact. This is due to that our COP will be 
based on our annual report data and information. Thus we would like to request a 
prolonged deadline for our COP so that it coincides with the annual report process and 
gathering of information. 
 
 
We appreciate the consideration given to our request as we greatly value our continued 
support of the Global Compact. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Birger Nilsson 
Development Director, 
HL Display AB 


